
19 March 2010

Our Ref: JS/2000/2119

Sent via email to: Jack.Gilliat@nuh.nhs.uk

Dear Dr Gilliat

Professor Robert Winston

I refer to your letter addressed to Professor Peter Rubin sent via email on 8 March 2010. 
Following a change to the Council’s constitution, the post of President has been replaced 
by Chair of Council. The GMC Chair cannot enter into correspondence about individual 
cases. Your letter has been passed to me to reply to as the Head of Investigation, and the 
person with responsibility for managing the section which deals with complaints against 
doctors.

I have reviewed your correspondence along with previous communications, including 
letters of 23 August 2007 and 29 January 2009 from Linda Summers which clearly explain 
that we have considered your complaints about Professor Lord Winston. You do not raise 
any new matters in your most recent correspondence and I can confirm that we will not be 
taking any further action on your complaint.

Yours sincerely

Jackie Smith
Head of Investigation
Standards and Fitness to Practise Directorate
Direct dial: 020 7189 5132
Email: jsmith@gmc-uk.org


